
Choose kindness
I am safe.
I am responsible.
I am respectful.
I am a learner.

Elige la amabilidad
Estoy seguro.

Soy respetuoso.
Soy responsable.
Soy un aprendiz.

Dayton Grade School
503-864-2217 October 2023

Upcoming Events
Monday, October 2

Student of the Month Assembly

1030AM

Friday, October 13

Pirate Walk

Wednesday, October 18

P.T.S.O. Meeting

6:30 PM

Monday, October 30

Student of the Month Assembly

12:45 PM

Thursday, November 2

Vision Screenings

Friday, November 3

No School

Grading Day

Wednesday, November 8

Conferences

3:30-7:30 PM

Thursday, November 9

No School

Conferences

7:30-11:30 AM

Friday, November 10

No School

Veterans’ Day

This month’s character trait is responsibility. Students will be recognized by

their classroom teacher for their responsible behaviors. Students and their

classes will also be celebrated by other staff in our building for great behavior

in other areas of the school like PE, Music, Library, Cove (intervention) and the

cafeteria. Students who receive these awards will be given special brag tags to

collect on a lanyard. We celebrate the students and their classes every Friday

during lunch. Here are some examples of the brag tags we have. And a picture

from our first Friday handing them out.

Mr. Brooks and Mrs. Sanders giving out brag tags to our kindergarten and first grade

classes on Friday.



PTSO News
Upcoming Events:

Pirate Walk
Friday, October 13

PTSOMonthly Meeting
Wednesday, October 18

All Meetings Begin at 6:30
PM

October Character Trait:
Responsibility
Taking action and
understanding the

impact of our choices.

All School Vision & Health
Screenings

The Oregon Lions Sight &
Hearing Foundation will be here
Thursday, November 2nd to do
vision screenings for all students
K-5. If you are interested in
volunteering for this event,
please contact the grade school
office at 503.864.2217.

We Need Your Help

If your student’s after school

plans are different one day, please

send a note! Without a note, the

teacher will send the child home

the normal way.

For your reference, if you drive

through to pick up your child, your

child will be waiting in the car

rider area. If your child walks out

the front doors to meet you on the

sidewalk, they will be excused as a

walker. Bus riders go straight to

the buses. Please limit phone calls

to emergency changes only.

Thank you for helping us make

dismissal time as smooth as

possible for everyone.

Tuesday, November 14

Parent
Conferences

Wednesday, November 8
3:30 - 7:30 PM

Thursday, November 9
7:30 - 11:30 AM

To sign up for a conference,
you will receive a message
from your child's teacher
through ParentSquare that
will allow you to pick a time
slot.

October Dress Up Day
Favorite Sports Team
Friday, October 27th

Planning

to Volunteer?
Dayton Grade School welcomes

volunteers. Volunteers must

complete the Criminal History

/Volunteer application and view and

complete the mandatory online

volunteer training. This process must

be renewed every year. Go to

daytonk12.org for more information.




